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PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT

To: TERRENCE BAILEY, INTERIM PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR

From: RICKEY LITTLE, INTERIM PROCUREMENT DIRECTOR RL

Date: APRIL 19, 2018

Subject: RECOMMENDATION: ITB 940-18-2 Avenue O Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvements

On February 19, 2018 an invitation to bid (ITB) was posted on the City web site; Palm Beach

Post on February 18, 2018; and DemandStar on February 19, 2018 for Avenue O
Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvements.

Man-Con Incorporated provided a proposal in the amount of $2,602,001.50 for Base Bid and
$2,420,409.50 for Bid Alt 1 and $2,459,996.40 for Bid Alt 2 with a total proposal amount of
$7,482,407.40 and was the lowest responsive and responsible bidder out of nineteen (19)
plan holders; eight (8) bidders; from Palm Beach County and one (1) vendor from Riviera
Beach. The Public Works Interim Director, will be provided a copy of the quote which is
included as an attachment to this recommendation letter.

Accordingly, the Procurement Department recommends that Man-Con Incorporated be
awarded the contract for Avenue O Neighborhood Infrastructure Improvements.

CC:

TERRENCE BAILEY, INTERIM PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR
Procurement File
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